[image: image2.png]] UNIVERSITY oF IOWA
CARVER COLLEGE
OF MEDICINE

University of Iowa Health Care



[image: image2.png]

June 01, 2017
«FIRST_NAME» «Last_Name»
«Title»
Department of «Primary_Dept_ID»
Dear Dr. «Last_Name»:

On behalf of the Carver College of Medicine I am pleased to inform you that with your recent academic review, your appointment as a «Title» has been renewed by your department for an additional «Value» years.  The new term of your appointment is effective July 1, 2017 through «New_Faculty_Status_End_Date» which coincides with the length of grant funding available to you. 
You should continue to gather and keep track of the materials that will be needed such as copies of all course materials, teaching materials and publications or demonstrations of professional productivity acquired during your career.  Your Academic and Professional Record (CV) is accessible through UI Employee Self-Service and should be maintained to record background, teaching responsibilities, publications/scholarly works, and service involvement throughout your career.  

During the year prior to the expiration of your appointment, «Reappointment_Year», you will be reviewed for reappointment of your faculty contract.  As a research track faculty member, reappointment is dependent on current funding streams, contracts, or grant funding and could be anywhere from one to seven years.  In the event of a negative review, your appointment will not be renewed and termination would occur one year from the date of notification. 
As a condition of your employment, you are required to follow all university policies, including the University of Iowa Intellectual Property Policy under which the University of Iowa Research Foundation (UIRF) assumes ownership of qualifying inventions as that term is defined in section 30.3.b(2) of the University of Iowa Inventions Policy and of copyright in works described in section 30.4b(2)(b) of the University of Iowa Copyright Policy. Upon commencing employment at the university, you hereby assign all right, title, and interest in qualifying inventions and such copyrights to UIRF.
If you have any questions with regard to this reappointment please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely yours,
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Lois J Geist, M.D.

Associate Dean for Faculty Affairs and Development
lois-geist@uiowa.edu
cc:  «DEO»
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